

St Dallan's Primary School

Principal: Mrs U Farrell BA (Hons) Ed, DASE PQHNI

Clonallon Road, Warrenpoint, Co. Down BT34 3RP

Tel: (028) 4175 2655 Fax: (028) 4175 3619

e-mail: info@stdallans.warrenpoint.ni.sch.uk

www.stdallans.com

14 October 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

Schools have today received confirmation from the Minister of Education that they are to close for pupils from Monday 19 October until Friday 30 October, inclusive.

The Minister has instructed schools that home learning should not be provided for the duration.

Some of the school closures planned for later in the year, will now be brought forward in lieu of these extra days. A revised Holiday Sheet will be issued at a later stage.

School will re-open on Monday 2 November 2020.

As always, thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Yours sincerely

Mrs U Farrell Principal